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UM doctoral candidate Robin Steenweg shows how remote cameras can transform monitoring wildlife and
habitat biodiversity worldwide.

UM celebrated its 124th birthday on Feb.16 with a Charter Day event and awards ceremony.

UM launched a leadership institute for female students in Montana.

UM Dining has the highest student vegan satisfaction rating in the Montana University System.

$1.25M gift endowed a scholarship for UM Native American pharmacy students.

The Montanan, UM’s magazine, won a Grand Gold for writing from the Council for Advancement and Support
of Education Region VIII.

UM'’s Montana Event Services assistant director Shannon Brilz won the Missoula Businesswomen Award.

The UM school psychology doctoral program earned additional accreditation.

Three UM students were named 2017-18 Wyss Scholars for Conservation in the American West.

UM Russian Professor Ona Renner-Fahey received a prestigious teaching award.

Missoula College Culinary Arts student Katie Barnes placed second at the Student Chef of the Year
competition.

UM has been named the No. 7 medium-sized university for producing Peace Corps volunteers.

UM Adviser Mary Nellis won a Fulbright Grant for travel to Korea.

UM interim Provost Beverly Edmond received a Trailblazer Award from the Conference of Minority Public
Administrators.

UM graduate student Evan Tipton won first place in the Montana Small Business Development Center Shark
Tank competition.

The UM Family Medicine Residency Program announced its Class of 2020.

UM senior Talia Zook won a Congress-Bundestag Youth Exchange for Young Professionals full-ride scholarship
to study and work in Germany for a year.

UM computer science Professor Travis Wheeler earned a three-year, $426,000 NIH grant.

The UM Dance program shined at regional conference.

UM Professor Christina Yoshimura broke new ground on counseling survivors of trauma and sexual assault.

UM student Jed Syreene won a Goldwater Scholarship. He is UM’s 17th Goldwater Scholar.

The UM pharmacy program ranks No. 2 nationally for “providing students the best bang for their buck.”

UM physical therapy Associate Professor James Laskin was named a Fulbright Scholar.

UM biology Professor Doug Emlen stared in a new BBC program about nature’s wildest weapons.

UM biology and environmental studies student Rachel Dickson became UM's 41st Udall Scholar.
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